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To whom it may concern.  

This decimation of our natural environment is sickening to watch. The natural habitats of our local 

wildlife literally chopped from around them. Will we not be happy until we have created a concrete 
jungle? How many more warnings do we need to get that the destruction of every natural thing 

around is will have long lasting, catastrophic effect on those already endangered species and those 
already falling in numbers. We are not here on this earth to carve up the environment, but to 

nurture and preserve it for future generations of life. Please Stop. Before the point of no return.  

Regards,  

Karen Spence 


